
 City Council Report 
 

 

Date: January 28, 2019 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: Purchase of a Replacement/Upgrade Electronic Message Display for the 
Mesa Convention Center as requested by the Parks, Recreation and 
Community Facilities Department (Funded by the Capital Enterprise Fund) 
(Citywide) 

 
Recommendation 
 
Council is requested to approve the award as recommended. 
 
The Parks, Recreation and Community Facilities Department and Purchasing recommend 
authorizing the purchase using the City of Peoria cooperative contract with YESCO LLC at 
$71,685, plus applicable taxes. 
 
Background / Discussion 
 
The electronic message display on the Mesa Convention Center’s monument sign at 
Center Street and University Drive requires replacement.  The existing LED displays that 
were installed in 2008 have reached end of life.  Replacement parts are becoming obsolete 
as newer technology has provided better resolution, energy efficiency and are more visually 
appealing. 
 
The Convention Center monument sign was purchased from and installed by YESCO who 
is currently maintaining the sign. YESCO is the only contractor who can replace the digital 
components of the marquee sign 
 
Purchase Information 
 
Action:  Award 
Procurement Type:  Cooperative Contract Use 
Contract Number:  2019112 
Contracting Agency/Contract Number – Contract Term:  City of Peoria / ACON29214D – 

7/11/2018 to 7/10/2019 
Funding Source:  Capital Enterprise Fund – Convention Center Sub Fund  


